
CARDINAL'S RESIDENCE
21OI COMMONWEALTH AVF..NUE

BRIGHTON. MASSACHUSETTS O2135

May 26, 1987

Reverend Paul J. Finegan

Saint Michael Parish Rectory
196 Main Street

North Andove¢o MA 01845

Dear Father Finegan:

Upon the recommendation of the Personnel Board of the Arch-
diocese. I am ending your appointment as Parochial Vicar at

Saint Michael Parish in North Andover. I am appointing you as
Parochial Vicar at Saint Margaret Parish in Lowell. The
effective date of this course of action is June 30° 1987.

I am confident that you will render fine priestly service to
the people of God in Saint Margaret Parish.

Please notify Most Reverend Robert J. Banks, Vicar for Admini-
stration, and Reverend James J. McCarthy. Clergy Personnel

Director, that you have received this letter.

With my warmest personal regards and my blessing upon you and
all whom you serve so well, I remain,

Sincerely yours in Christ.

Archbishop of Boston
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